
Inspection of works, 14-17 Moore St. 

4 May 2017 

An inspection of the ongoing Essential Works being carried out at 14-17 Moore St. and as approved 
by the High Court, was undertaken on 4 May 2017. 

The following were in attendance: 

• The chief archaeologist, senior archaeologist, senior architect and Director of National 
Monuments from the Department of Arts, Heritage, Regional, Rural and Gaeltacht Affairs. 

• The project conservation architect and the site conservation architect. 

• The project manager. 

The scaffolding and hoarding has now been completely removed from the front façade and the 
windows are being temporarily secured. All roller shutters are in place. 

As the scaffolding on the back of the buildings is being dropped, the temporary weathering of 
vulnerable areas of the facades is progressing and the roof of the annexe to the rear of number 16 is 
now being slated. 

Work is continuing on the partition between nos 17A/18 which is proving to be a complex operation 
due to compliance with fire regulations. 

The photographic recording of the project is ongoing. 

 

Rear view of no.16 with weathering in place and annexe roof being slated. (Photo: P. Walsh) 



 

 

Front facades minus hoarding. New roller shutters in place. (Photo: P. Walsh) 
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